
 

 
 

 

On Thursday, June 15, 2023 at 6:00 pm the Town Board of the Town of Washington, La 
Crosse County, Wisconsin held its monthly meeting at the said town hall with all members present.   
Town Chairman, Dan Korn called the meeting to order.  The agenda was properly posted.  The May 
minutes and Board of Review minutes were reviewed.  A motion was made and seconded to 
approve both minutes.  The motion carried.  The treasurer report was presented.  A motion was 
made and seconded to approve the treasurer’s report.  The motion carried.  A motion was made and 
seconded to pay the bills.  The motion carried.   

CCFC Report:  Dan gave an update on the Coon Creek Fire Commission.  The commission 
discussed possibly charging for 1st Responder calls.   

Roads Report:  Scott Construction is planning on sealcoating Bunker Hill Road in July.  Bud 
Hanson has no objection to removal of the cattle pass on Cornell Road.  A discussion on Chip 
Schilling possibly requesting approximately 300 feet of Larson Road be abandoned as a town road.  
A petition would have to be filed with the town board. 

A motion was made and seconded to approve the liquor license renewal for L&L Tavern 
Inc.   The motion carried.  We received a building permit from Tony Aranasi.  A motion was made 
and seconded to approve the Picnic and Gathering permit for the Bohemian Valley Watershed on 
June 18th.  The motion carried. 

Our next town board meeting will be on Wednesday, July 12, 2023 at 6 pm.  A motion was 
made and seconded to adjourn the meeting.  The meeting was adjourned at 6:30 p.m. 

     
  

Respectfully Submitted, 
 

Barb Muenzenberger, Clerk 
 

 
 


